From: Daryl Brown

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Northern Pass

Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 12:27:32 PM
Daryl Brown

131 Hadley Rd
Sugar Hill, NH 03586

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This whole project has been handled poorly from the beginning. Realizing people had anxieties and
objections to the idea should have prompted them to look at other options such as burying the lines.
Had they done this there would have been little by way of argument. They've drawn this out way too
long, and the cost of this project involves more than their just spending money. It also involves the cost
of losing landscape, tourists losing interest because our charm is lost, and businesses that depend on
tourism will lose money which means fewer employees necessary. It is just a downward spiral. Please
stop this nonsensical idea.

Sincerely,
Daryl Brown
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